
Enrollment and Review Change to LB600

The following changes, required to be reported for publication in the
Journal, have been made:

1. On page 1, the matter beginning with "the" in line 1 through line 4 and
all amendments thereto have been struck and "government; to amend sections
43-1311.03, 43-4201, 43-4202, 43-4204, 43-4206, 43-4216, 43-4217, 43-4504,
43-4508, 43-4511.01, 43-4514, 68-1212, and 71-7611, Reissue Revised Statutes of
Nebraska, and sections 43-285, 43-4203, 43-4207, 43-4218, 43-4513, 43-4701, and
81-8,244, Revised Statutes Cumulative Supplement, 2018; to change eligibility
and hearing requirements for the bridge to independence program; to change and
eliminate legislative findings, declarations, and intent relating to the
Nebraska Children's Commission; to provide, change, and eliminate provisions
relating to the administration, membership, and duties of the commission; to
eliminate a termination date; to state intent regarding funding; to provide,
change, and eliminate duties of the Department of Health and Human Services and
the Office of Probation Administration related to the commission; to change and
eliminate reporting requirements; to eliminate certain duties of the Bridge to
Independence Advisory Committee; to eliminate obsolete provisions; to change
transfers of funds affecting the Nebraska Health Care Cash Fund; to change
provisions relating to the authority of the deputy public counsel for
institutions; to eliminate provisions relating to legislative findings and
intent regarding foster care; to harmonize provisions; to provide an operative
date; to repeal the original sections; to outright repeal sections 43-4205,
43-4208, 43-4209, 43-4210, 43-4211, 43-4213, and 43-4214, Reissue Revised
Statutes of Nebraska; and to declare an emergency." inserted.

(signed) Julie Slama, Chairperson

ST23 ST23

-1-


